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"To help our young people find the purpose of life, networking, and entertainment", was the purpose of
the Happy Day event, which we held on July 1, 2023, in FFWPU-Cambodia Headquarters. The IAYSP-
Cambodia in cooperation with FFWPU-Cambodia organized the Happy Day for new members and

revival for the members especially aligned to 70 days witnessing conditions for the Asia Pacific region.

The main purpose of the Happy Day is to follow True Mother's wishes, to witness to all people around the
world, and know heavenly Parents and True Parents' hearts. There are around 25 participants in the event
mostly, our beloved blessed families, blessed children, YSP members, brothers and sisters, and two first-
timers who attended the program.

All of the Happy Day participants are really inspired and actively participate during the program. It is
because the program contains important lectures, exciting games, performances, singing, and dancing
presentations to really feel the cultures of one family under Heavenly Parents and True Parents.

During the program, it is really beautiful to see that although we are from different countries such as
Cambodia, Germany, Philippines, Malaysia, Thailand, and Japan centering on True Parents' true love we
are united, we are happy and we really enjoy the happy day program.

This happy day is the pipeline after one-on-one witnessing in one university here in Cambodia also to
unite with True Parents direction to do witnessing and bring back all the children to Heavenly Parents and
beloved True Parents' bosom. The program finished and all the participants are going back with happy
smiles and determined to attend our next 1-day seminar next Saturday.



